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Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have had another busy two weeks and the Lansvale PROUD behaviour 
has been on show! We have lots of reasons to celebrate.  
 

PSSA Champions! 
Firstly, congratulations to our PSSA Zone Champions 
the Senior Netball Team. We are so proud of your 
achievements and you dominated the PSSA       
Lansdowne competition all  season. Congratulations 
to our other teams who also made the grand final. To 
our Junior Netball Team, Boys Touch Football Team, 
and Junior Soccer Team you should feel very proud 
of your achievements. You have certainly made the 
entire Lansvale PS community proud.  

Tournament of Minds 
Last Saturday a group of wonderful, dedicated 
and outstanding students participated in the 
Tournament of Minds (TOM) challenge. The 
students did very well competing in teams and 
thrived under pressure. We couldn’t be more 
PROUD of you all. A special thank you to all of 
the dedicated teachers who gave up their time 
each week to support our students and also  
giving up their Saturday. We have the best staff 
at Lansvale PS. Well done!  
 

Day for Darren 
On Wednesday 21

st
 September (Week 10) we will be 

holding a special ‘Day for Darren’. On this day all       
students will participate in Darren’s favourite activities. 
These include drawing, sport and technology. Students 
are able to come to school in mufti. All money raised will 
go towards supporting Darren’s family during this very 
difficult and sad time.  
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Principal’s Message...continued 

COVID-SMART  

A reminder that if a student or staff member receives a  positive RAT test, 
they need to: 
• record the positive RAT result through the Service NSW web-

site or Service NSW app – and add details of our school. 
• notify the school of the positive RAT or PCR test    result as soon as 

possible 
• You can email the school at lansvale-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or 

phone on 9724 5252 
• follow NSW Health advice to isolate for 7 days. 

Term 3 Calendar 

There is so much happening this term. Take a look at 
some of our events over the next 2 weeks. 

When What is happening 

Week 8 – Monday 5th September Healthy Harold visits LPS until 
Wednesday 7th September 

Week 8 – Monday 5th September Zone Athletics Carnival 

Week 8 – Monday 5th September P & C Meeting at 9:15am 

Week 8 – Tuesday 6th September Book Parade 

Week 8 – Wednesday 7th September Year 3 Gardening club 

Week 8 – Thursday 8th September Swimming Scheme continues 

Week 8 – Thursday 8th September Year 6 Oz Harvest program        
continues 

Week 9 – Monday 12th September Vision Assessment Begins 

Week 9 – Monday 12th September Kindergarten Public Speaking   
Competition 

Week 9 – Wednesday 14th Septem-
ber 

UWS Stage 3 visit 

Week 9 – Wednesday 14th Septem-
ber 

Regional SSWSSA Primary        
Athletics 

Week 9 – Thursday 15th September Swimming Scheme continues 

Week 9 – Thursday 15th September Year 6 Oz Harvest program        
continues 

Book Parade 
We are excited to be holding a Book Parade this year. 

This event will be held every 2nd year going forward. 

This year the Book Parade will be held in Week 8 on 

Tuesday 6th September. We wanted to let everyone 

know in advance, so you have plenty of time to get 

those costumes ready!  

 
The theme for this year is ‘Dreaming with eyes open…’ 

 
 

P & C Meeting 
Our next P & C meeting will be held on Monday 5th September. Please join 

us in the hall at 9:15am.  

http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h1f192eb,3b64569,3b66beb
http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h1f192eb,3b64569,3b66beb
http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h1f192eb,3b64569,3b66bec
mailto:lansvale-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h1f192eb,3b64569,3b66bed
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Principal’s Message...continued 

Kindergarten and Preschool 2023 Enrolments  

We would like to start welcoming any enrolments into Kindergarten or     
Preschool for 2023. If your child turns 5 before 31st July 2023 you are able 
to request an enrolment application from the school office. All families within 
our school intake area will be accepted, provided all documentation is     
submitted. Families can also complete 
their initial enrolment application online 
via our school website at https://
lansvale-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  

If your child does not live within 
our intake area, visit out-of-area        
enrolment. Out-of-area enrolment procedures are subject to the       
department’s enrolment policy. 

Children attending our preschool this year will still need to follow the same 
enrolment procedures if they wish to enrol at Lansvale Public School.  

 

Thank you - Father’s Day 

Stall 
Thank you to our wonderful P & C 

for their amazing work in facilitating the Father’s Day stall and raffle. It was 

another successful event, and these events would not happen without the 

dedicated support of our P & C volunteers. Thank you! 

 

Paper Planes and Pizza  

On Thursday 1st September we will be holding a Paper Planes and Pizza 
evening to celebrate Father’s Day. We look forward to being able to share 
photos in the next edition of our Newsletter in Week 9.  

Marvellous Moments with Mrs Karam  

Stay tuned for the next newsletter where I will share my 

visit from 2 different classes. 

 
 
 

Class 3N 

Last week, I visited class 3N during their numeracy rotations. It was great to 

be able to walk around the classroom and support each group while they 

were working in small groups. I was very impressed with the students level 

of mathematical understanding in both addition and subtraction. I enjoyed 

asking lots of questions and loved seeing how well the students worked  

together. What a great group of keen, passionate and dedicated learners. 

Well done 3N!  

 

https://lansvale-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://lansvale-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://my.education.nsw.gov.au/school-finder/index
https://ooa.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/?schoolCode=5220
https://ooa.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/?schoolCode=5220
https://education.nsw.gov.au/policy-library/policies/pd-2002-0006


Please RSVP by 08/08/2019 by tel-

Principal’s Message...continued 

Have a great fortnight.  

 

Mrs Laura Karam 

Principal  

 

Class KL 

KL were an absolute delight when I visited 
last week. I couldn’t believe how much they 
had progressed in such a short amount of 
time. KL were working  in small groups to 
expand their mathematical understanding. 
Students in KL were able to solve addition  
problems and also articulate the processes 
that they went to. Congratulations KL!      
You are a very impressive group of      
Mathematicians!  
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